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Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act (the Act) for:

“a copy of the business case for the Porirua regeneration as mentioned on the Treasury
website: https://treasury.qovt.nz/information-and-services/nz-economy/higher-living-
standards/embedding-wellbeing-public-sector”.

The request was transferred to Kainga Ora from the Treasury on 14 May 2020 under section 14(b)(ii)
of the Act as the information requested is more closely connected with the functions of Kainga Ora —
Homes and Communities.

Attached is a copy of the requested document. Redactions have been made within the document. The
reason for the redaction is noted in the document with a number that corresponds to the sections of
the Act below:

[1]1 9(2)(a) — to protect the privacy of natural persons, including deceased people

[2] 9(2)(f)(iv) — maintain the constitutional conventions for the time being which protect the
confidentiality of advice tendered by Minister of the Crown and officials

[3] 9(2)(i) — to enable the Crown to carry out commercial activities without disadvantage or
prejudice

[4] 9(2)(j) — to protect the Crown’s commercial position in negotiations
[5] 9(2)(b)(ii) — to protect commercial confidence

[6] 9(2)(g)(i) — to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and frank
expression of opinions.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
Freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely
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Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations





